June 5, 2015

Dear MTA/NJ Members,

This November, the 80 members of the New Jersey General Assembly will face re-election. Turnout is expected to be light this year and, as a result, there is a potential that several races could become competitive. It is more important than ever for the MTA/NJ to be a visible and active participant in the political process; therefore, I am respectfully asking your support for our PAC today.

The MTA/NJ PAC not only provides us with resources to support legislators that will advocate for us in Trenton but it gives us an opportunity to be heard on the issues that matter to all of us. While I can appreciate that giving a donation to a PAC may not be on the top of your "To Do" list, I can assure you that your contribution makes a real difference in our efforts to expand the influence of the recreational boating industry. It also gives us the resources to build relationships with decision makers from across New Jersey which benefits over 300 MTA/NJ members.

We have been successful in Trenton on regulatory and legislative matters recently and our voices continue to play a role in the decision making that impacts our businesses and livelihoods. This has come through the hard work of Melissa Danko, our Board and our members. However, we have much more work to do for our members to prosper and our industry to grow.

Let's build the PAC as never before and make sure that the MTA/NJ remains our engaged and vocal representative in Trenton as the November Election approaches. <u>I would therefore like to ask you to consider making a \$100 donation to the MTA/NJ PAC today.</u> Remember that every donation makes a difference, regardless of size.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support!

Sincerely,

Don Ditzel

Comstock Yacht Sales & Marina

MTA/NJ President